
Testimony For SB0392 with Amendment 
 

Honorable Senators 
 
Please enter a favorable decision with amendment for SB0392. 
 
These vehicles should have a warning device, such as a bell or horn that should be sounded as 
the riders approach pedestrians from the rear.  It is difficult to hear vehicles that are rapidly 
approaching from behind. 
 
Please enter a favorable decision with amendment for SB0392. 
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